
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

With reference to the 05 October 2022 notification on “Construction Work at Gate D”, we would like to update 
that the turnstile has been installed at Gate D.   

For the turnstile to be operational, we would now require the details of each student’s EZLink Card to upload 
into the turnstile’s card access system to allow students to use their EZLink Card to enter and exit via the 
turnstile. We would appreciate your submission via this link or QR code by Friday 14 April 2023. 

 

 

 

https://go.gov.sg/lmpf1h 

Once the EZLink Card information of all students is collated, it will be uploaded for testing before the turnstile 
can be operational. We will update you when the turnstile will be operational. For your information, once the 
turnstile is operational, no security guard or school staff will be manning Gate D, except during school starting 
and dismissal times.  The operation hours of the turnstile at Gate D are as follow: 

7.30am to 1.30pm - No access for students (as students should not be leaving or entering the school during 
curriculum time) [Students arriving late will enter school via Gate C] 

1.30pm to 4.30pm Access for students leaving / entering school 

 

Regards, 

Mr Kwok KL 

Vice-Principal (Admin) 
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